
Email Posted After Nov. 27 Deadline 

 

From: Grace Crislip <crislipegasus@gmail.com> 

Date: Tue, Dec 1, 2020 at 9:23 AM 

Subject: Oliver Hill 

To: <USCapitolCommission@dhr.virginia.gov> 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I would like to nominate Oliver Hill to replace the statue of Robert 

E. Lee in our Capitol. Robert E. Lee is a traitor to the United States 

and needs to be taken down. Oliver Hill is a perfect replacement, to 

reflect American Ideals of justice and democracy in the Capitol 

Building. I appreciate your consideration. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Grace Crislip 
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